
We have had a very full week, at the end of an incredibly busy but ultimately 

very successful half term. We have been told during external reviews, that we 

are making exceptional progress towards our school targets, which has been 

fantastic to hear.  We were obviously thrilled to receive our Ofsted report at the 

end of the last term, and to achieve recognition that we are now, firmly a 

GOOD school. However, we have not rested on our laurels, and we continue to 

work hard to make sure that our school is the best that it possibly can be.

 My team could not have worked any harder or been any more determined to 

improve the outcomes for every single child across the whole of this term. This 

school really is a very special place, every child is known well here, they are 

understood, and they are loved by a team that are all determined to help them 

achieve their full academic, emotional and spiritual potential.

We appreciate all of your support this half term, it has been lovely to meet so 

many of you, when you have come into school for celebration assemblies, 

coffee mornings and to support in school. We ask, that if you have any 

concerns, please do come and speak to us directly, as that will mean that we 

are able to correct issues and misconceptions quickly. We work very hard to be 

approachable and honest in our communications with you. Have a wonderful 

half term break and we will see you again on Monday 26th February.

Mel Nugent

HeadteacherSome highlights 

from Mental Health Week,

16th February  2024
https://www.ctsmk.org.uk/

A Loving Place, Where we CARE, Learn and Grow Together `

https://www.ctsmk.org.uk/


Spring Term 2024

February March April
Monday 26 February
Back to school

Wednesday 28 February
Year 1 Publishing Workshop at 2.50pm

Thursday 29 February
Little City Interactive session for EYFS and KS1

Thursday 29 February
Year 4 Caldecotte Information Evening at 6pm

Tuesday 19 March
Parents evening

Tuesday 19 March
Book Fair

Thursday 21 March
Parents Evening

25 / 26 March 2024
Year 4 Caldecotte residential

Tuesday 26 March 2024
Rocksteady Easter Concert at 09.30am

Friday 19 April 2024
Year 1 / 2 Whipsnade Zoo Trip

Thursday 25 April
Year 5 Space centre Trip
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